

Course,

Made INNK



Office of the Assistant Secretary for Health Washington DC 20201

MOV 26 456

Henry Blackburn, Jr. M.D.
Director
Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene
University of Minnesota
Gate 27, Stadium
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455

Dear Henry:

Many thanks for your contribution at the American Public Health Association session on Nutrition, Health Promotion and Disease Prevention. You did a splendid job and there were lots of nice comments afterwards about it. I very much appreciate your setting aside the time from your busy schedule to join us in the session.

With best personal regards.

Sincerely,

J. Michael McGinnis, M.D.

Deputy Assistant Secretary for Health Director, Office of Disease Prevention and Health Promotion